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Tanuary 14, 2009

Dr. Maureen A. Suilivan

Associate Professor & Departiment Head
Depariment of Psychology

Oklahoma State University

116 N. Murray

Stillwater, OK 74078

Re: Graduale Program in Pharmaceutical Evaluation and Policy
Dear Dr. Sullivan:

The University of Arkansas for Medical Seiences (UAMS) ofters graduate training in
Pharmaceutical Evaluation and Policy resulting in a M.S. degree. What is unique about
our program is that we have the ability to offer graduate Rescarch Assistantships with
annual stipend of more than $19,000/year that includes a tuition waiver that we make
available to our top applicants. Our graduate program accepted ils [irst class of students
in the Fall of 2008 and thus far. all or our graduates have been able to ind employment
prior to graduation in the ield for which they have been traied and have been olfered
starting salaries in the $60,000 - $90,000 runge.

This discipline may not be known to many studenis and faculty outside the medical
professions and this is why [ am writing to you. We feel that your program may have
the right students to enler our graduate training program. Einclosed is a brochure
describing our program. T'would be gratelul if you could distribute this dircetly to
students whom you think would be interested in the program or post this where faculty
and senior students would be able to see this, T would be happy to speak to any ol
prospective students wanting to learn more about our program. L can be contacted by
phone or email using the contact information below.

Qe rrageendn
Sincercly,

Fois ) AT

Bradley C. Martin, Pharm.D., Ph.ID.

Professor and Head

Division of Pharmaceutical Evaluation and Policy
(301) 603-1992
braciingouams.edu
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